
Obion County Board of Education 

Regular Board Meeting 

November 26, 2013 

 The Obion County Board of Education met in a special called session on 

November 26, 2013 at the Board of Education Office.  Board Chairman, Brian 

Rainey called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. Mr. Tim Partin led everyone in 

prayer. Mr. Hollowell called the roll.  Mr. Brian Rainey, Mr. Fritz Fussell, Mr. Scott 

Northam, Mr. Tim Partin and Ms. Diane Sanderson were present. Five members 

were present.  Mr. Willis Easley was absent. There was a quorum. 

(Note:  Mr. David Lamb arrived at the meeting a few minutes after the roll call.) 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 Upon the recommendation of Chairman Rainey, the Board unanimously 

approved the agenda. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Consider/Approve TSBA Services for New Director Search – A motion 

was made by Mr. Partin to approve the use of Tennessee School Boards 

Association (TSBA) services in the search for a new Director of Schools.  Mr. 

Fussell seconded the motion.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 After further discussion of the search for a new director and a call to TSBA 

representative, Mr. Randall Bennett, a motion was made by Mr. Rainey to (1) 

hold community meetings in December; (2) adopt criteria for the search in 

January; and (3) select candidates in February.  Mr. Lamb seconded the motion.  

MOTION CARRIED. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/ADJOURN 

 With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 The entire meeting was recorded and stored as an electronic copy. 

 A copy of an agreement between Obion County Schools and TSBA is 

hereby incorporated as an addendum to the minutes. 

 The minutes were taken by Linda Carney and typed by Diane Terry. 

______________________  ____________________________ 

Brian Rainey, Chairman    Dale Hollowell, Co-Director of Schools 


